

As 2024 comes to end, on behalf of everyone here at Capital Bankcard, we want to thank you for your ongoing confidence in allowing us to manage your Merchant Processing account.

Even with all that is going on in the world around us, we must continue to keep our focus on offering high-demand products and services at competitive prices to our customers' changing needs.

We pride ourselves on doing just that, helping each of you accept credit cards at your place of business, with the right devices, at fair and competitive pricing levels, all backed by timely customer service, before, during and after the sale. During this time of year, we all have so much to be thankful for! We are very grateful to be in partnership with each of you.

Let's all continue to work together to make 2025 even better than 2024. May God bless each of you, your families, and your businesses moving forward. As always, we welcome your feedback, suggestions, and recommendations on how we can better serve you.

Be safe & Merry Christmas to all. Bill & Jeanne Morrone